
IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
REFER TO: M080318

March 27, 2008

MEMORANDUM TO: Luis A. Reyes 
Executive Director for Operations

 Margaret M. Doane, Director 
Office of International Programs

FROM: Andrew L. Bates, Acting Secretary                              /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - BRIEFING BY INDEPENDENT EXTERNAL PANELTO IDENTIFY VULNERABILITIES IN 
THE U.S. NRC'S MATERIALS LICENSING PROGRAM, 9:30 A.M., TUESDAY, MARCH 18, 2008, 
COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO 
PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by the members of the Independent External Panel to Identify Vulnerabilities in the U.S. NRC's 
Materials Licensing Program on the Panel's final report and recommendations.  At its briefing on materials licensing and security 
scheduled on April 30, 2008, the staff should discuss its plan for incorporating these recommendations into its action plan for 
enhancing radioactive materials security.

cc: Chairman Klein 
Commissioner Jaczko 
Commissioner Lyons 
OGC 
CFO 
OCA 
OIG 
OPA 
Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ACNW, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
PDR
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